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I am firmly against the passage of any bill which will counter the ability of law-abiding 

citizens to own and use firearms.  Although my husband and I have never owned a 

rifle or gun, it is vitally important to us that the right to do so, as explained in our 

Constitution, shall not be abridged. 


